
Withdrawal of Scope Statement SS 038-23 

The Examining Board of Architects, Landscape Architects, Professional Engineers, Designers, 

Professional Land Surveyors, and Registered Interior Designers is withdrawing scope 

statement SS 038-23. This scope concerns chapter A-E 3, relating to Architect Registration. It is 

being withdrawn because the Board and Architect Section decided not to pursue the rule project. 


